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12th September 2019 
 
 

Dear Parents/Carers,                                                                                                           
Year 2 Trip to Boston Stump and Frampton Marsh 

 
As part of our exciting Around the World topic, Year 2 are planning a trip to Frampton Marsh and Boston Stump to 
support our wider curriculum learning about our local environment. 
 
Year 2 will visit Frampton Marsh and Boston Stump on Wednesday 2nd October 2019. 
 
We will be travelling by coach from school at approximately 9:30 am and will return by coach before the end of the 
school day so it is important that children arrive to school on time.  
Miss Featherstone’s class will visit Boston Stump in the morning and then Frampton Marsh in the afternoon.  
Miss Griffin’s class will visit Frampton Marsh in the morning and will then be visiting Boston Stump in the 
afternoon. 
 
We are asking for a voluntary donation of £4.00 per child for the trip. This will be put towards the cost of the 
coaches. Please send this into school by Thursday 26th September.  
 
Your child will need to wear school uniform with a waterproof coat and a water bottle, all contained in a 
backpack. As your child will be walking, they may wear trainers, but please ensure wellies are in school on the day 
in case they are needed due to wet weather for Frampton Marsh. If your child suffers from travel sickness, please 
ensure they are given the appropriate medication. If a further tablet is required for the return journey, please place 
this in a clearly marked envelope with your child’s name and instructions for taking. This should be handed to 
their class teacher on the morning of the trip.   
 
Your child will require a packed lunch.  If you have already booked a hot dinner with the Farm Kitchen for this 
day there are 2 options:- 

1.  Contact the Farm Kitchen on 01529 460821 as soon as possible and cancel the meal  
 or 

2.  Contact The Farm Kitchen on 01529 460821 as soon as possible and request a ‘packed lunch’. 
 
We hope that this visit will be another great learning opportunity and a memorable experience for your children. 
Look out for photos to follow on the website! 
 
Many Thanks, 
 

Miss Griffin     Miss Featherstone 

 

Miss Griffin and Miss Featherstone 

 


